
Return this completed form to: 

The Examinations Officer, 
St Edward’s School, 

Oxford, 
OX2 7NN 

or fax it to: 01865 319 356
or by email to: simpsonj@stedwardsoxford.org 

EXAMINATION ENTRY REQUEST 

Candidate Entry Form for those who have recently left St Edward’s 

Information for Candidates 

The following information explains what will happen if you apply to take an examination at St Edward’s. 

If you wish to take an examination at St Edward’s after you have formally left the School you will need to 
complete this form which gives us enough details to enter you for that examination. Please use the Examination 
Boards websites to obtain full details of the exams you wish to enter. 

There are various entry deadlines imposed by the Examination Boards – after which increased fees will apply. 
It is best that we receive the completed form in January in the year for which the exam is to be sat and no later 
than mid-February. If you subsequently decide to withdraw from the examination, you may be liable to late 
withdrawal fees as levied by the Examinations Board. 

The options for method of payment will be provided separately.


